
From: cecilia brown
To: City Clerk Group
Subject: Agenda Item A5, Comments
Date: Tuesday, October 5, 2021 12:44:48 PM

Dear Madame Mayor and Council Members:  Would you please pass this on to Michael Jenkins, City
Attorney.
Dear Mr. Jenkins:  Our deepest appreciation and sincerest thanks for your service and dedication to
the City of Goleta. We have most grateful for your steady hand, professionalism, sage advice and
counsel. Best wishes as you transition to other endeavors and adventures.
For the Goodland Coalition,  George Relles and Cecilia Brown
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